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5 October 2018 
 
 
Dear Parent /Guardian, 
 
 
KS4 Parents Information Meeting 

 
Firstly, we would like to introduce ourselves; we are the new Leaders of Key Stage 4 at St 
John’s School.  Mrs De-Long has taken over as Head of Year 10 and Miss Pettit as Head of 
Year 11. 
 
Secondly, we would like to invite you to a meeting on Tuesday 9 October at 3 pm in the 
Main School Hall.  It will be an opportunity to find out how you can best support your child 
through their GCSEs and receive a timeline for the next year.  Refreshments will be provided 
and the School Hall will be signposted from the main steps into school. To give us an idea of 
numbers to expect please telephone or email indicating if you will attend: Tel: 25963888 or 
kpettit@stjohnsschoolcyprus.com 
 
We are really looking forward to working together with you this year in order to achieve the 
best possible outcomes at Key Stage 4 for our students.  We hope that you will take this 
opportunity to meet with us to gather information and clarify any questions and queries you 
may have at this stage.  
 
We look forward to meeting you.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Lyndsay De-Long                                                   Kayleigh Pettit  
Head of Year 10                                                     Head of Year 11  
     

 


